110YD s REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Royal Mail House, Terminus Terrace,

Southampton
Telegrams: Register, Southampton Telephone : Southampton 20353
ference The Secretary, 16th August, 1960.
gggn(H)London.
i Dear Sir,

wo &

"ISLE OF SARK"

In reply to your classing letter of the 31st
May and letter of the 12th instant, we have to inform
you that the Owners intention regarding the future
use of this vessel cannot be obtained at Southampton
and it is suggested that this matter be taken up with
the Head Superintendent at Victoria Station, London.

We would point out that the first of the new
vessels for the Channel Island service is due to be
completed and handed over at the end of September, and
is expected to replace the ISLE OF SARK, ’

Yours faithfully,
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pro The Surveyors,
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